
 

NOTICE: BCBSAZ Health Choice is Not Impacted 
by Yavapai Regional Medical Center Contract 
Changes 
 

February 10, 2023 

 

Dear providers, 

 

Although the Yavapai Regional Medical Center (YRMC) hospital facilities and the hospital-

employed physician group have decided to leave the BCBSAZ network, this does not impact 

coverage or payment for BCBSAZ Health Choice Arizona (AHCCCS Medicaid) and BCBSAZ Health 

Choice Pathway (Medicare DSNP) members. BCBSAZ Health Choice has a separate contract with 

YRMC. 

 

Please assure your patients that their coverage remains the same and they can seek care as they 

normally would, including at Yavapai Regional Medical Center and other contracted Dignity 

Health entities such as Arizona General Hospital. Visit our provider directory at 

https://providerdirectory.healthchoiceaz.com/Provider/ShowProviders/en/hca for a complete 

list of contracted hospitals and physicians. 

 

Please reach out to your Provider Performance Representative with any questions. Thank you for 

the care you provide our members and for being a valued part of our network. 

 
 
 To view this notice for embedded links and content specific to education-related material, please visit us 

online at BCBSAZ Health Choice (healthchoiceaz.com) under our “Providers” tab. 
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